
 

 

Classroom News             
Class Name:  Carisbrooke    Term:   Spring 1         Topic:   On the Move! 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
Another fabulous term, enjoying our new theme, 

learning about different forms of transport.  

English: In English, we have been looking at non-

fiction texts and the different features, locating the 

contents and glossary for example. We have also 

been looking at using paragraphs in our writing to 

make it easier for the reader. 

Maths: We have been mastering our 2, 5 and 10 

timetables this term, looking for and remembering 

the patterns. We then used this knowledge to solve 

one-step word problems.  

History: Totnes join us for history and we have 

created a timeline of transport. This has included 

learning about the first car, George Stephenson the 

‘Father of the Railways’ and making a Viking 

Longboat, 

Life Lessons: Safety First has been this terms theme, 

learning not only about our own personal safety, but 

of others too. We have learnt what a risk is and how 

to avoid them and how to say if we are feeling 

under pressure to do something. 

Cooking: Over the term, we have created a three-

course meal, from the soup and bread to a 

Pineapple Upside Down Cake. We are quite the 

‘Master Chefs’ 

Time now to our star moments from Carisbrooke: 

Charlie: It has been wonderful to see you trying new 

things and accepting a challenge. You were great 

at making a smoothie with Jan and Pam. 

Layna: Wow, you mastered the 2 times table and 

were so proud of yourself, when you twice got 100% 

on Education City. 

Jonny: Thank you for telling us how you feel and then 

saying what needs to happen next. In addition, 

Jonny your Scottish Dancing skills were immense! 

Katie: Wow, how hard have you been working? Your 

contributions to class have been fabulous. We were 

all amazed when you shared the 10 times table. 

William: We know you were so pleased to begin your 

Vocational Profile and talked with maturity to Lisa 

about your hopes for the future. 

Luke: You are my ‘IT Whizz’, always making sure I 

stop, go back and try again. You also check-in daily 

to see that I am okay, thank you! 

Alfie: We are so pleased that you are now saying 

‘no, I can do this on my own’. You are giving things a 

go and should be very proud of yourself. 

Ollie: How independent are you coming in on your 

own, getting you dinner ready, stacking your chair. 

This is amazing! 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

• Monday 20th February 2023 – Start of Term 4 

• Thursday 23rd February – Train Workshop in 

school 

• Tuesday 28th February – Trip to Newbury Museum 

• Tuesday 28th February – Bikes and Trikes Day 

• Monday 28th February – Friday 3rd March – Work 

Book Week 

• Monday 13th March – Potato Planting at 

Newbury Show Ground 

• Thursday 23rd March – Train Trip (Newbury to 

Reading) 

• Friday 31st March – End of Term 4 

• Monday 17th April – Start of Term  
 


